
 
 

 

Dear Fairfax County Community Member, 

 

Fairfax County Public Schools has almost completed the process of drafting a new Strategic 

Plan, which will guide the school division in the years ahead. As a community, strong schools 

matter to all residents. Feedback from families, employees, students, community members, and 

community partners has been an important part of this effort.   

 

Before completing FCPS’ new Strategic Plan, we encourage you to share your final input on the 

most recent draft goals, measures, and pillars. Your feedback will help FCPS know whether 

they are on the right path to ensuring a thriving future for each and every student. When our 

students succeed, the entire Fairfax County community benefits. Your voice matters!  

 

Take the survey.  

 

If you have questions about the survey, please email strategicplan@fcps.edu. If you would like 

to provide additional input, fill out the Let’s Talk! feedback form.  

 

Thank you in advance for your time and for helping ensure that each and every FCPS student 

has a thriving future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://survey.k12insight.com/r/FinalStrategicPlanFeedbackOpp
mailto:strategicplan@fcps.edu
https://bit.ly/strategicplanfcps

